
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

U.S. 50/Ponderosa Road/South Shingle Springs 
Interchange Improvements Project 

 
Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration,  

Availability of the Initial Study/Environmental Assessment, and Public 
Information Workshop  

____________________________ 
Public Information Workshop Date Moved To: 

February 21, 2018 
6:00 – 7:00 PM 

El Dorado County Planning Commission Hearing Room 
2850 Fairlane Court, Building C, Placerville, CA 

________________________________ 
 

Public Comment Period Extended to March 26, 2018 

PUBLIC NOTICE UPDATE ALERT! 

 

The Initial Study/Environmental Assessment and other project information are available for review on weekdays through March 26, 2018 
between 8:00 AM–5:00 PM at the following locations: 
 

• Online:https://www.edcgov.us/government/dot/projects/pages/projects.aspx 
• El Dorado County Department of Transportation, 2850 Fairlane Court, Building “C”, Placerville, CA 95667  
• El Dorado County Library, 345 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667, and  7455 Silva Valley Pkwy., El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 
• Cameron Park Library, 2500 Country Club Drive, &  
• Caltrans District 3 Office, 703 B Street, Marysville, CA 95901 

 

 

 

Online: https://www.edcgov.us/government/dot/projects/pages/projects.aspx 

El Dorado County Department of Transportation, 2850 Fairlane Court, Building “C”, Placerville, CA 95667  

El Dorado County Library, 345 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667, and  7455 Silva Valley Pkwy., El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 

Cameron Park Library, 2500 Country Club Drive, &  

Caltrans District 3 Office, 703 B Street, Marysville, CA 95901 

 

 

Please read the Initial Study/Environmental Assessment and learn how this project can affect you. If you have any questions or comments, 
please submit your comments in writing no later than Monday, March 26, 2018 to Ms. Donna Keeler, Principal Planner, El Dorado County 
Department of Transportation, 2850 Fairlane Court, Building “C”, Placerville, CA 95667. After comments are received from the public and 
reviewing agencies, the County and Caltrans may 1) give environmental approval to the proposed project, 2) do additional environmental 
studies, or 3) abandon the project. If the project is given environmental approval and funding is appropriated, the County could design and 
construct all or part of the project. 

For more information about this project, please contact Ms. Donna Keeler, Principal Planner, El Dorado County Department of 
Transportation, at (530) 621-3829 or donna.keeler@edcgov.us. Individuals who require documents in alternative formats or require 
special accommodations (American Sign Language interpreter, accessible seating, documentation in alternative formats, etc.) are 
requested to contact (530) 621-3829-Voice. 
 

WHAT’S AVAILABLE? 

WHERE YOU COME IN 

CONTACT 

 NEW! 

 NEW! 

https://www.edcgov.us/government/dot/projects/pages/projects.aspx
https://www.edcgov.us/government/dot/projects/pages/projects.aspx

